
 
Date:  October 18, 2022 

Subject:  Letter to the Community Regarding Press Release and News Article 

 

Dear Montgomery Township School Community, 

 

On October 17, 2022, there was a news article that summarized a press release from the 

Somerset County Prosecutor’s Office describing an arrest of an individual involved in an 

incident that occurred at an “undisclosed educational facility” in Montgomery Township.  For 

clarification purposes, please note that this incident did not occur during a Montgomery 

Township School District (MTSD) extracurricular activity, nor during any MTSD program.  The 

incident was reported as having occurred during an outside organization’s program on Saturday, 

October 1, 2022. 

 

The Montgomery Township School District takes the safety and security of our students and all 

students seriously.  Although this incident is not related to the Montgomery Township School 

District, I met with our Director of Safety and Security and administration from the outside 

organization to address this matter immediately. I required the organization to provide a security 

plan that has been reviewed and attached to their MTSD Facility Use Form.    

 

Sincerely, 

Mary E. McLoughlin 

Superintendent 
 


